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Dear Mr Wright
Extension of time to respond to request made under the Official Information Act 1982

On 24 November 2015 we received a transfer of your request from NZ Police for the following
information under the Official Information Act 1982:

‘Information on the number of injury accidents in the past 12 months occurring in the 30 km/h zone of
Newtown, Wellington - involving motor vehicles travelling at a speed of between 31km/h and 50km/h
Also the number of injury accidents occurring in the same area involving motor vehicles traveling at a
speed of between 31km/h and 50km/h, in the 12 month period prior to the introduction of the lower
speed limit.’

This letter is to advise you that the NZ Transport Agency is extending the 20 working days available to
respond to your request, as allowed for under section 15A of the Official Information Act 1982. The
Transport Agency requires an additional five working days to respond to your request. We will send
you a response by 21 January 2016. The deadline is being extended because of the consultations
necessary to make a decision on your request. A proper response to your request cannot reasonably be
made within the 20 working day limit.

Under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act 1982, you have the right to make a complaint to an
Ombudsman about the extension. The address is:

Office of the Ombudsmen
PO Box 10152
Wellington

If you would like to discuss the extension with the Transport Agency, please contact me by email at
andrew.martin@nzta.govt.nz or by phone on (04) 894 6153.

Yours sincerely
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Andrew Martin
Manager Official Correspondence




